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From: bonesjazz0@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 7:56 AM
To: shcob
Subject: Galileo Pisa Concerns for Mar 1 Hearing

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments uniess you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please put my email in the packet for review by the Board of Supervisors

1. Project is too dense, too tall, and is inconsistent with Community Plan aspirations.

2. Proposed access places a turn lane too close to Patterson - posing traffic and safety concerns.
3. Traffic in this area is already too much.

4. We don't have enough water.

Mike Glick
Goleta, Ca.



